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Good Morning Sidewinder Families, 

We have attached the Silver Sands Montessori Charter School Reopening Plan that the 
reopening committee presented to the SSMCS Board of Trustees for approval last week 
for submission to the Charter School Authority and to the Department of Education.  Two 
options were presented following the requirements given by the Governor's Office, the 
Nevada Department of Education and the Charter School Authority. 

Next week on Wednesday, July 29, the SSMCS Board will hold a Special Meeting to 
discuss which plan that SSMCS will start with in August (Blended vs. Full Distance 
Education). Please visit our website at https://www.silversandsmcs.org/board-of-
trustees to view the board meeting agenda and for instructions on participating in the 
meeting. 

A copy of the revised calendar that has students starting school whether blended or 
distance education on August 24, 2020 in a separate email. 

Thank you and if you have any questions please email info@silversandsmcs.org. 

SSMCS Admin Team 

Ms. Marlo, Head of School 

Ms. Denise, Principal 

Ms. Danette, Director of Operations 
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Please find the revised calendar for the 2020-2021 school year. All SSMCS students will 
start school on Monday, August 24, 2020 as we have allocated all of the professional 
development days to beginning of the school year in order to prepare for the learning plans 
approved by our school board.  


